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The mission of the Yolo County Department of Child Support Services is to promote the well-being of children 

and the self-sufficiency of families by assisting both parents in meeting the financial and medical needs of 

their children through the professional establishment and enforcement of child support orders. 

 
Yolo County Child Support Services 



Employers play a vital role in the financial and medical security of children by 

working with the Department of Child Support Services. Annually, our department 

collects millions of dollars on behalf of children and families in Yolo County. The 

majority of these funds come from employers who help us enforce an Income 

Withholding Order, or garnishment. You and your business contribute to our 

community in several ways, like helping kids and families, helping reduce fraud, and 

contributing to a stable workforce. 

Employers and Child Support 

 IWO 
  Income Withholding Order 

 NMSN 
  National Medical 
  Support Notice 

 SDU 
  State Disbursement Unit 

 NDNH 
  National Directory of 
  New Hires 

 NCP 
  Non-Custodial Parent 

 LCSA 

  Local Child Support 
  Agency 

A New Business for California 

Yolo County Marijuana Ordinance 

Receive an Income Withholding Order and have questions?  
Want to set up a payment agreement for your arrears?  

We’re glad to help with any questions you might have about Child Support; 
whether it’s for employer forms , permit requirements, or general questions 
about your case. 
 
Give us a call at 530-661-2864, stop by our office at 100 W Court St. or visit 
our website at www.yolocountychildsupport.org 

We understand that being the pioneers of your field comes with obstacles. We’re 

ready to help your business, not stand in the way. Why? Because the easier it is for 

you, the better support kids in our community receive. 

Our office can accept cash payments from parents making their payment 

and employers who want to make their employee’s garnishment 

payments that way. Parents can even use our new kiosk to make quick 

payments with cash or their card. 

We look forward to working with you however your business would best 

work with us. Over the phone, through the mail, in person; quick 

questions or complicated. Just let us know. 

8)         Child Support Obligations             

i.   Prior to the issuance of an initial or renewal License under this Chapter, and at all times while 

holding a License, applicants and Licensees shall be current with their monthly child support obligations.  If 

the applicant or Licensee has an account with past due child support arrears, he/she must have that balance 

at zero or have verification from the Department of Child Support Services that they have been in and 

remain in compliance with a court ordered payment plan in order to remain in good standing for a 

License.              

ii. Licensees shall provide the Task Force a quarterly list of all employees employed by Licensee 

at any time during the quarter. Reports are due by the 15th of the month following the end of the quarter. 

(March, June, September, and December).  The list shall include names, addresses, phone numbers and 

social security numbers for all employees. 

 iii. If Licensee uses a payroll withholding process, Licensee must comply with the Income 

Withholding Order issued by the Yolo County Department of Child Support Services for any employee in 

Licensee’s employ.  In addition, if the Income Withholding Order is for an owner or part-owner of the 

business, the business shall also comply with the Income Withholding Order and provide necessary tax 

information if self-employed for purposes of determining accurate child support orders. 


